
Ms Wimperis says...Welcome back after the summer break. The

teachers have been working hard to make the classrooms a wonderful

learning environment for your children. I would like to welcome all of

the new families that have joined us in EYFS and across the school. I

am looking forward to an outstanding year at Westwood Academy!
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Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!
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